                                                      City of Brownsboro Village
                                                             October 13, 2020 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The regular October, 2020 meeting of the Commissioners of the City of Brownsboro Village was called to order at 6:30 p.m. The meeting was held outside 6 ft apart at Mark Joyce’s driveway.
Present: Mayor Mark Joyce, Commissioners Carol McCarty,  Brian Willis, Dana Lindley, City Clerk Whitney Hankins, and Treasurer Brian Shanks.
Minutes: Commissioner Lindley moved and Commissioner Willis seconded the minutes of the September 8, 2020 meeting be approved as distributed. The motion passed by voice vote.
Finance: Treasurer Shanks presented the financial statement for August ,2020. Mayor Joyce moved and Commissioner McCarty seconded that the August financial statement be approved as presented. The motion was passed by voice vote. Treasurer Shanks also reported that the CPA is still working on audit.                                                                                  
Roads and Streets: Commissioner Lindley reported the wreaths that were ordered came in but the bows are still missing and we will not pay for them until the bows are sent. She will also contact the snow plowing company to set up for this year. Mayor Joyce reported the data from the residents’ voting about putting in speed humps. We will have further discussion at the next meeting. 
Sanitation/MSD : No report
Community  Relations: No report
Block Watch:  Commissioner Willis reported that no citations were given in September. He will also contact Aubry to issue citations.
Unfinished business: None
New Business: None
Commissioner Willis made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Commissioner McCarty seconded the motion. The motion was passed by voice vote. Meeting was adjourned at 7:05 p.m.
The next meeting will be Tuesday, November 10th at 6:30.

Respectfully,                                                                   Reviewed By,

Whitney Hankins -City Clerk                                        Mayor Mark Joyce
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